

# 2020-12-15 TWS Minutes

Zoom Bridge: <https://zoom.us/j/908826213> || Meeting ID: 908 826 213 || [Recording Repository](#)

## Attendees & Representation

[Casey Cain](#) [DW Talton](#) [Edward Ting](#) [Marek Chwal](#) [Herakliusz Lipiec](#) [Jared Linley](#) [Alexandre Levine](#) [Sukhdev Kapur](#)

## Agenda

- Start the Recording
- We will start by mentioning the project's Antitrust Policy, which you can find linked from the LF and project websites. The policy is important where multiple companies, including potential industry competitors, are participating in meetings. Please review and if you have any questions, please contact your company legal counsel. Members of the LF may contact Andrew Updegrove at the firm Gesmer Updegrove LLP, which provides legal counsel to the LF.
  - [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items
- General Topics
  - 20.11 Release
  - Gerrit Migration
  - Documentation update
- Any Other Topics

## Minutes

### Gerrit Migration

- [DW Talton](#) the migration is staged and ready to go. This is a mirror of [review.opencontrail.org](https://review.opencontrail.org) until we are ready.
- Currently, the groups need to be updated as well as the authentication.
- New SSO mechanism using Linux Foundation ID will be enabled shortly after the release


### Topic 2

- [Jared Linley](#) Currently we are targeting the 17 Dec 2020.
- Final testing will take place 16 Dec 2020

### Documentation

- [Szymon Golebiewski](#) and [@Gary Beichler](#) to sync on release notes to prepare marketing messaging for [Brandon Wick](#).

### Misc

-  Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.
- This is just an implementation of a feature within the scope of the vRouter project. This just needs PTL approval, does not need to come to the TSC.

## Action items

